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Attending the XXIV ISPRS Congres 2022, held in 
Nice, France, was a great experience in many 
aspects. Firstly, because I had the opportunity to 
present our paper “Radiometric calibration 
performance of a multispectral camera with a 
single sensor and multiple heads”, which analyse a 
radiometric calibration process.  Presenting it made 
possible to get valuable contributions from the 
participants from around the world, allowing us to 
move forward with our research. 

 

Secondly, the high quality of the programme and 
scientific presentations gave me a new perspective 
of my own work and helped me to enhance my 
technical knowledge. A forum that caught my 
attention was about women in remote sensing, 
photogrammetry and spation information science. 
Was really nice to see women researchrs sharing 
their experiences and challenges faced in the 
career. This forum was encouraging for me and 
motivated me to create a space for debate on the 
subject with my Brazilian colleagues.  

 

Attending the conference was also an important 
experience due to the opportunity to meet 
researchers from different parts of the world such 
as Colombia, Finland, Serbia, Slovenia, among 
other countries. The exchange of experience with 
young researchers was very exciting.  

 

To conclude, I would like to thank the ISPRS 
Foundation for providing me with the travel grant, 
wich made possible attending XXIV ISPRS 
Congress. Attending the conference was really 
important for my current and future research 
activities and I will never forget this opportunity. 
Thank you! 

 

 


